
I support the HB2970 bill. It provides a clear and fair distinction between Estheticians and Certified Advanced Estheticians. Esthetics 
is my new career. As a newcomer to the profession I was appalled to learn that the scope of practice was being challenged. 

It would be detrimental to existing Esthetician’s and those currently attending an Esthetics program because the modalities are a 
requirement for graduation but yet the scope of practice might be taken away. That would be detrimental to my future in this career. 
Much is at stake for any current and future Esthetician. 

Please allow for those that have worked so hard to continue to use FDA registered devices that do not penetrate beyond the 
epidermis (except through natural physiological  effects), and allow to provide other brow services, all while keeping the Certified 
Advanced Esthetician scope as it is. 

Thank you for your consideration. 


